
NAFDAC has issued a new directive requiring  the inclusion of importers’ names and address on
product labels. This regulation aims to enhance transparency, accountability, and traceability
of imported products in the Nigerian market. 

All product labels must now include the name of the
Importer. 

1.

This requirement applies to all imported products regulated
by NAFDAC, including food, drugs, cosmetics, and medical
devices.

2.

Non-compliance may result in regulatory action, including
product seizures and fines. 

3.

To ensure compliance with this new regulation, we
recommend that you: 

Review your product labels to ensure they meet the new
requirements. 
Update your labeling process to include the name of the
importer. 
Inform your suppliers or manufacturers of this new
requirement. 

Our team is available to provide support and guidance to help
you navigate this new regulation. If you have any questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Sola Obiwale
Email: sola.obiwale@jee.africa
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